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World Book Day 
A huge thank you to everyone who took part in our World Book Day 
activities. There were so many wonderful costumes and some great entries 
into our Extreme Reading Competition. Hopefully all of the children are busy 
reading as much as they can for our sponsored read which will continue 
throughout the term and end on Thursday 28th March. All of our competition 
winners received a book and a bar of chocolate. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Extreme Reading Competition Winners: 
 

       1st Ted Barber 

       2nd Falyn Myers 

       3rd George Reid 
 

Cricket Taster Day 
Children from Year 1 to Year 6 had the opportunity to take part in a cricket taster session this week. 
The weather wasn’t great but the sessions were enjoyed by all who took part. If your child enjoyed the 
sessions and would like to join a club outside of school, you can place an expression of interest in the 
All Stars for 5-8 year olds or Dynamos 8-11 year olds by using the following links. 
 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars 
 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamos-cricket 
 

Mother’s Day Gifts 
A huge thank you to all of those children who have bought gifts in school this 
week. We hope that all of our Mums have a lovely Mother’s Day and have a 
chance to put their feet up and relax. 
 

Red Nose Day 
On Friday 15th March, the School Council have decided that they would like to 
invite children to come to school dressed in as much red as possible for a 
donation of £1 (they should bring this to school on the morning of Friday 15th 
March in cash). In the afternoon, the School Council will be arranging table top 
games in the school hall for the children to play and cakes and biscuits will be 
on sale. Children are invited to bring money in small denominations e.g. 5p, 10p, 

20p or 50p coins to take part in this event. We would be grateful if all money could be sent in a small 
purse or envelope with the child’s name on/in it. 
 

Video Chat and Webcams 
The following link provides a link to Childnet, providing parents with more 
information about using video chat and webcams and how they can support 
their child. 

https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/video-chat-and-webcams-parents/ 
 

            Costume Winners 

Nursery Finn Briggs 

Class 1 Orla Megahy 

Class 2 Bonnie McGovern 

Class 3 Sophia Ashton 

Class 4 Emmi Sanderson 

Class 5 Jakson Salmon 

Class 6 Drew Nuzzo 

http://www.wolsingham-pri.durham.sch.uk/
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ecb.co.uk%2Fplay%2Fall-stars&data=05%7C02%7Cp2329.admin%40durhamlearning.net%7C252084acae24489f2cd508dc3f771030%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C638455027833928852%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RiUcXhG7wAn%2B2Zle8Q2hsnEwhHMb04Z4i%2BuzVVtLutg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ecb.co.uk%2Fplay%2Fdynamos-cricket&data=05%7C02%7Cp2329.admin%40durhamlearning.net%7C252084acae24489f2cd508dc3f771030%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C638455027833938647%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3%2BmYLheQIWfgipTkzXSDPeVEVX8rl70Id8Z%2BOv4nVd8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/video-chat-and-webcams-parents/


 
Co-opted Governors 
The Governing Body currently has vacancies for Co-opted Governors. These Governors are 
appointed from members of the local community who do not have children at the school but who have 
an interest in supporting the school and the community. They should have knowledge, experience 
and skills in areas such as strategic leadership, accountability, finance and compliance, which would 
be useful to the strategic running of a school. We would be grateful if you would pass on the 
information to anyone who might be interested in the role and ask them to contact us. 
 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we are holding an Easter egg decorating competition. 
On Thursday 28th March, the children will spend part of the morning in school decorating 
their eggs in the hope of winning. On Thursday 28th March, Key Stage 2 children need to 
bring enough hardboiled eggs to create their design and any special resources they may 

need – just a reminder that there not be anything pre-created brought in to use in the final design. 
Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 children will be decorating a picture/outline of an egg, which they 
will be provided with, and are welcome to bring any special resources they may like to use to create 
their picture from Monday 25th March. The entries will be judged on Thursday afternoon and a winner 
and runner up from each class will win a prize and points for their team. 
 

Dates for your diary… 
 

Parent Teacher Consultations Wk Beg: 11th March 

Cross Country Finals Friday 15th March 

Red Nose Day Friday 15th March 

Class 4 Tennis Festival Monday 18th March 

Class 3 Assembly Wednesday 20th March – 10.30am 

Image Musical Theatre – The Selfish Giant Thursday 21st March 

Musical Afternoon Tuesday 26th March 

Year 3 and Year 5 Living Soils Project Wednesday 27th March 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition Thursday 28th March 

Nursery Easter Bonnet parade Thursday 28th March 

School Closes for Easter Break Thursday 28th March 

School Opens Monday 15th April 
 

S. Kitching 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
1st – Ruby Year 2 
2nd – Jaxsyn Year 1 
3rd – Harris Year 2  

Top Spellers 

 Class 3 – Frankie 
Class 4 – William 
Class 5 – Bentley 

Class 6 – Matthew 

Shed Score League 

1st – Class 6 – 89,472,398 
2nd – Class 4 – 59,629,824 
3rd – Class 5 – 26,287,193 
4th – Class 3- 7,718,072 
 
 
 
 
 

Highest Earners  Most Improved  

Highest Earners  Highest Accuracy  

 
1st – Zack B Year 6 
2nd – Libby Year 6 
3rd – Zach A Year 6 
 

 
1st – Carlton Year 6 
2nd – Mia Year 6 
3rd – Beau Year 5 
 

 
1st – Ted Year 1 
2nd – Olivia Year 2 
3rd – Isabell Year 4 
  

 

Class 1 – Albie 
 Class 2 – Bobby 
Class 3 – Olivia 

Class 4 – Laurence 
Class 5 – Isabell 
Class 6 – Anya 

 
Class 1 – Harley 

Class 2 – George S. 
Class 3 – Tom CW 

Class 4 – Anna 
Class 5 – James 
Class 6 – Libby 

 

 

1st – Olivia Year 2 

2nd – Tom Year 1 
3rd – Ted Year 1 


